From:

To:
Subject: Letter of Comment
Date: June 9, 2017 12:46:25 PM

----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 8:54 AM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Alan Coley

-- Company --

|

-- Comments --

I am extremely concerned about this application to increase the delivery charges for our region, not just
this year, but for the next 5 years. | recognize we are considered a rural area, although we are only 20
minutes from Peterborough. | also recognize that maintenance of the lines is critical the electricity
infrastructure. However, delivery charges already represent the most significant portion of my monthly
hydro bill. There are months when my electricity usage is very low, but my delivery charges remain in
the $60 to $70 range. Despite these costs, | still am required to maintain a generator as several times
over the past 12 months we have lost electricity.

I go on record as opposing this rate increase.

-- Attachment --
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